
From:  Dave Byron <dbyron@co.volusia.fl.us> 
To:  VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 

Subject:  Re: Questions - Bulletin #17 - Social Media 
Date:  Wed, 02 May 2012 17:21:48 -0400 

On behalf of Mr. Dinneen, I provide the following answer: Bulletin 17 
seems self explanatory. Your questions deal with hypotheticals. 
Although all personnel matters are handled within the context of the
Merit Rules and Regulations, each personnel matter has individual
circumstances that influence the situation. -- Dave Byron

---------------------------------------

>>> VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 5/1/2012 4:29 PM >>>
May 1, 2012

Mr. Dinneen
County Manager
County of Volusia
DeLand, Florida
jdinneen@co.volusia.fl.us

Mr. Dinneen:

We (VolusiaExposed.Com) are in receipt of your below attached 
Bulletin #17 of April 23, 2012.

We are preparing an article for our website, VolusiaExposed.Com,
regarding your comments in Bulletin #17. In preparation of the 
pending article, we do have a few questions of you.

1.      Please define the term "social media" as used in Bulletin 
#17. In the particular, does it include, private emails and text 
messages?

2.      In regards to providing altered or falsified documents by
Volusia County employees, does this include all Volusia County 
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employees, or just a certain classification of employees? Further, 
are all documents included, ie., both internal and external to county 
government. Would knowingly submitting falsified documents, to 
outside agencies, within the scope of an employee's duties be covered 
as a ethics violation, as outlined in Bulletin #17? 

3.     Would your office review such ethics complaints, filed by
citizens of Volusia County?

We look forward to your response. Absent a response, we shall merely
post this email, which clearly indicates our attempt to gain
reasonable answers, by the public, from a public servant. 

Please use our below email address as our point of contact.

Thank You

VX

volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com 
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